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Star of the Week 

Emilia - Nursery 

Mason - Reception 

Meaka - Year 1                          

JJ -Year 2 

Lilyanna - Year 3 

Jayden - Year 4 

Isabelle - Year 5 

Stephen - Year 6 

 

For Your Diary – Summer Holidays and PD Days 

20th July 2022    Staff Training Day 

21st July 2022    Staff Training Day 

Children will finish for summer on Tuesday 19th 

July. 

Thursday 1st September   Staff Training Day 

Friday 2nd September    staff Training Day 

Children will return to school on Monday 5th 

September.  

Year 6 

Year 6 are currently writing a 

'Letter of Complaint' in English 

and completing Maths Reviews 

on fractions, decimals and 

percentages. The focus in 

science is 'Light'.  

We are busy practising our end 

of year performance. What a 

treat that will be! 

Click here to fill in an online form. 

https://www.thevillageprimary.org.uk/eyfs-admission/ 
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Reading Plus in Year 5 

Year 5 have made a wonderful start 
on their Reading Plus journey and 
have already started to progress the 
levels! It has been lovely to see so 
many children accessing this 
provision at home and we have 
already learnt so much! We'd like to 
share some facts with you -   

‘The grey wolf was endangered but 
the US Government helped numbers 
increase!’ Darcy 

‘Scientists have proved that all 
humans and animals have REM Sleep 
(Rapid Eye Movement)!’ Mason 

‘A koala is the size of a jellybean 
when it is born!’ Karah 

‘A university developed an unbeatable 
chess game called Deep blue!’ Ava 

‘A carnivore can get energy from 
plants by eating animals that have 
eaten plants (herbivores)!’ Evelyn 

Year 4 Times Tables 

This week is the first week for children in 

Year 4 to complete the statutory times table 

checker test. As a class, we are aiming to 

complete this by the 26th June. It is vital that 

all children are practising their times tables 

at home and accessing TT Rockstars every 

night.   

Code Club 

Our 
afternoon 
coding 
classes 
with our 
expert has 
started 
well. The 
children 
are being 
given 
opportunity 
to work on projects and use 
resources to advance their 
understanding of code in smaller 
groups with the experienced and 
enthusiastic expert Mr Swales. 
Year 6 girl "I think coding is a 
really important skill and I'd 
like to work in schools teaching 
coding." 


